FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

      CONTACT: Kristin M. Corrado, Esq.

September 2, 2014   


                          Passaic County Clerk








               (973) 225-3690 

PASSPORT AWARENESS MONTH 2014!!

PASSPORT DAY IN PASSAIC COUNTY 
Paterson, N.J. – Kristin M. Corrado, Passaic County Clerk, is hosting a special event in honor of September being Passport Awareness Month.  Passaic County Passport Day will be held on Saturday, September 20, 2014.  The County Clerk’s Office will be processing Passport applications from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at their office located at 401 Grand Street, Room 130, Paterson, New Jersey and also at the County Clerk’s Satellite Office located at 1237 Ringwood Avenue, Haskell (Wanaque), New Jersey.  A passport photo will be provided for free with payment of all application fees as part of this outreach event.  
The full names of the applicant’s parent(s) must be listed on all certified birth certificates to be considered as primary evidence of U.S. citizenship for all passport applicants, regardless of age. Certified birth certificates missing this information will not be acceptable as evidence of citizenship.

For information on fees and any other questions, please call the County Clerk’s office at (973) 225-3690 or visit our website at www.passaiccountynj.org.
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